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The end of an era...

After nearly 30 years as
part of the TRI family, Jan
Vescelius has elected to
retire. Jan has made a
profound impact on the
lives of countless riders.  It
is safe to say TRI would not
be what it is today without
Jan’s hard work and
dedication.  We wish her all
the best in retirement and
hope to see her around the
barn!

Construction Zone

Things have been busy at the barn!  Instructors and volunteers
have been helping keep the horses fit and happy over break.  
Regular ground work, schooling, and equine bodywork
sessions have everyone in tip top shape and ready for classes
to begin again. 

The lobby renovation is underway!  
The crew is hard at work to make
sure we will be ready to welcome
everyone back for the start of the
session. 



 Stable Study will cover the basics
of horsemanship with hands-on
unmounted activities such as
grooming, tacking, leading &
stable management. Perfect for
those looking to spend quality
time with our amazing horses! 

 Transitions is an opportunity for new
participants to experience both sides
of equestrian activities—from the
ground and in the saddle! Transitions
will allow new participants to get a
taste of TRI while waiting for open
spots in our Adaptive Horsemanship
or Equestrian Sports programs. 

Exciting new programs joining the TRI lineup!
We are thrilled to be able to offer new programming in

2024 for participants who are brand new to TRI! Building
on the success (and fun!) of our groundwork lessons, we

have launched two new 4-week programs.

With finite resources (both horse & human) and a lengthy
wait for program openings, these two new programs will

help TRI reach more people of all abilities! 

 We are ready to see the barn filled with excited
participants and enthusiastic volunteers at the start of

the new session.  
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